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Update: Balgowan Derailment  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please be advised that we have since received an ETR for Line 1. The line will be handed 

over to operations at midnight and we expect to resume the service from 14th July 2022.  

 

Kindly note that the trains in section will be prioritized and an update on normal service 

resumption will be shared on Friday. The ETR for Line 2 will be shared once available. 

 

TFR apologises for the inconvenience caused and will continue to engage with you and 

should you have any concerns or questions please feel free to contact the TVP team. 

 

Regards, 

 

Phumzile Simelane 

Senior Manager – TVP TFR 

 

 


